
 
Extract from the 474th Meeting of the Agency, held on 7 February 2006 in 
Headquarters, Johnstown Castle Estate, Wexford. 
 
 
 
7. Request for Oral Hearing 
 Donegal County Council -  Reg No 215-1:  Meenaboll Landfill Site  
 The Directors considered documentation from the Office of Licensing and Guidance 

concerning a request for an Oral Hearing of objections to the Proposed Decision on 
the Waste Licence Application of Donegal County Council, in respect of a landfill 
facility at Meenaboll, Co Donegal, Register of Licence No 215-1. It was noted that 
four valid objections had been received, one from the Applicant and three from third 
parties.  One of the third party objectors requested an Oral Hearing.  The Inspector 
dealing with the application had examined all the objections and the request and 
considered that an Oral Hearing is not required.  Following discussion, the Directors 
approved the recommendation, as detailed in the Inspector’s Report dated 1 February 
2006, that an Oral Hearing should not be held. 

 
 
 


